
 

 

5th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you all enjoyed a lovely summer holiday. It has been wonderful to be in school with the children 

on their second day back, they all look very smart in their school uniforms and ready for the new 

academic year.  

 

Miss Crozier celebrated getting married over the summer holidays and so her name has changed to Mrs 

Ngwerume. I know everyone will join me in offering our congratulations to both Mrs and Mr Ngwerume 

and in wishing them all the very best for their future together.  

 

We have our ‘Meet the Teacher’ presentations starting on Wednesday 6th September at 3.30pm in the 

school hall. This is a great opportunity for parents to find out about the intended learning for their child 

in the year ahead, including any statutory assessment information or school trips, including residentials. 

Each meeting will take place in the school hall at 3.30pm and will be no longer than 30 minutes. We look 

forward to seeing as many parents as possible at each meeting.  

 

Year 6 – Mrs Edgley and Mrs Ngwerume Wednesday 6th September  

Year 5 – Mrs Ngwerume and Miss Sharkey Thursday 7th September  

Year 4 – Miss Campbell and Miss Bell/Mrs Greaves Friday 8th September 

Year 3 – Miss Bell/Mrs Greaves and Miss O’Neill Monday 11th September  

Year 2 - Miss McAuley and Miss Ludlow Tuesday 12th September  

Year 1 – Miss Ludlow and Mrs King Wednesday 13th September 

EYFS - Mrs Dickens and Miss Singlehurst  Thursday 14th September  

 

As you are aware, I have been appointed to a new role from September as Executive Lead at St 

Brendan’s and St Edward’s Catholic Primary School, in Kettering. I will be dividing my time between both 

schools with a focus on school improvement and raising outcomes for all pupils. Miss MacKay, as Head 

of School, will be responsible for the operational, day to day running of the school and if you need to 

raise a query or concern, please always speak with your child’s class teacher in the first instance, when 

they are available at the end of the school day, or Miss MacKay.  



 

 

 

You will receive a newsletter and event dates for the year by the end of this week, along with your 

child’s class newsletter, which has more details about subjects they will studying and suggested 

websites / apps to support further learning at home if they wish to. Please remember our homework 

policy is focused on reading, spelling and timetables, class teachers can advise what would be best 

suited for your child if you need further support.  

 

I am very much looking forward to this academic year, as I know how strong our home and school 

partnerships are to support our children to make the very best progress within all areas of their learning.  

 

With Kindest regards 

 

Mrs Brydon  

 
 


